
Whereas we need affordable health care for all, 
 
Whereas, I-1600 (“Universal Healthcare for Washington state”) would provide 
publicly financed, single payer health coverage for all Washingtonians, 
 
Whereas, this measure “would require establishment of a comprehensive state 
program to pay for healthcare for all Washington residents by November 2019, 
funded by premiums and taxes on employers, individual income, and capital 
gains," 
 
Therefore be it resolved, that the 36th Legislative District Democrats support the 
signature-gathering effort to send I-1600 to a vote of the people. 
 
Full text: https://www.sos.wa.gov/_assets/elections/initiatives/finaltext_1441.pdf 
Initiative website: www.wholewashington.org 


